Royce Hotel, Clark Freeport, Pampanga

National Forum of Cooperative External Auditors
« August 9-10, 2017

PICPA

Dear
Greetings!

The Cooperative Development Authority (CDA) and the Philippine Institute of Certified Public
Accountants (PICPA) in partnership with the Regional Cooperative Development Council NCR (RCDC
NCR) will hold a National Forum of Cooperative External Auditors on August 9 — 10, 2017 at
Royce Hotel, Manuel A. Roxas Highway, Clark Freeport, Mabalacat, Pampanga.

The Forum aims to build awareness on cooperatives among the external auditors and to update the
participants on the regulatory requirements of the CDA relevant to financial audit of cooperatives and
other topics. Likewise, this activity is geared towards building effective linkage between CDA and the
cooperative external auditors as partners in cooperative development, and a venue to thresh out
issues and concerns on cooperative financial audit.

Expected participants of this Forum are the CDA Accredited Cooperative External Auditors; would-be
cooperative external auditors; cooperative compliance officers and accountants; and other concerned
cooperative officers.

Full attendance to this Forum is equivalent to the following:

16 Continuing Professional Development (CPD) units for individual CPA;
16 hours of the 24 hours training requirements for renewal of Accreditation to the CDA for
Cooperative External Auditors;

e 16 hours of the 24 hours training requirements for new/initial Accreditation for Cooperative
External Auditors (the remaining 8 hours should be on Basic Cooperative as included in the
prescribed course outline for initial accreditation)

We are inviting you to participate in this activity. Your attendance will make a difference in achieving
our goals for cooperative development. The details and procedure for registration and confirmation
of attendance is hereto attached.

Please confirm your attendance on or before July 31, 2017 with the PICPA National or with the
CDA Central Office at 7256604 or CDA Extension Office near you.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

WA

MARIA CRISTINA JOSEFINA B. OCAMPO
Chair, PICPA National Committee on Cooperative Development



